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‘ . The Principal Chief Conservator of Forests, \ b

i

A & N Administration '
Port Blair. '

2. The Birector of Industries,
A & N Administration,
Port Blair. :

Sub - Meeting to finalize the X" Five Year Tribal Sub-Pian (2002-2007)
& Annual Tribal Sub-Plan (2002-2005). " S

~ In continuation of this Office letter No. 1-546/2001-TW/624 dated

20™ August, 2001 regarding the above mentioned subject; I am directed to

inform you that another meeting will be held on 4" September, 2001 at & G f) l“’

AM in the conference room of the-Directorate of Tribal Welfare, Secretariat ™ —

Complex to discuss and finalize the Tribal Sub-Plan proposals for the K

or as it could not be done at the

% £77) due fo_non-participation of

=

meeting held ong™ September,2001 al
anybody from your department. & (4

You are therefore, requested to kindly make it convenient to attend the

~above meeting along with the proposals for the ' X® Five Year Tribal Sub-

lan and Annual Tribal Sub-Plan (2002-2003) Further you are requested to” iy
bring the minutes of the interactive session held on 13 & 2™ June; 2001
betweeu sy tribal leaders, members of Zila Parishad and. officers of the . -

- Administration to facilitate discussion on the proposals.

Yours faithfully,

Research Officer( TW)

Copy to: .t i gt

1. The Head of Office, Anthropologica! Survey of India, Port Blair
and the experts a tribal welfare with request to kindly attend the
above meeting. : '

2. PAto Director (TW), A& N Administration for information.
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